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December 2024     8 Ender Newsletter      Issue 12 
 

PEACE ARCH CURLING CENTRE 
1475 Anderson Street White Rock BC 

manager@peacearchcurling.com 

www.peacearchcurling.com 

 T: 604 531 0244 

 

Did you Know?  
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

   December 21  

Last day of curling 

December 27 – 28 Hutch 

Family Fun Spiel.  Work off those 

Christmas calories. Registration will 

be live on Curling I/O Dec. 7th 

January 4, 2025 

Learn to curl morning and 

afternoon – tell your friends to try it 

out – registration products section 

on Curling I/O 

January 5  

League Play begins 

January 10 – 12 

By the Sea Senior Women’s 

Bonspiel – Day spiel  

BAR- Updates 

 You Late Night Curlers 

If you end up as the last team on the 
ice, please turn off the lights on the 
cold and warm side and close the 
doors when you head up to the lounge. 
After last call, you are all welcome to 
stay in the lounge to chat and finish 
your drinks.  If you outlast the 
bartender, please turn off the lights 
and TV when you leave.  Saves $$ and 
wear and tear on the technology.  

 

Christmas is on the horizon. We have stocking stuffers 

available to order. Go to the Asham, Goldline, and Hardline 

websites and take a look. We can order anything for you, and 

we usually can get a better price than you see on the website. 

We do need time to order, so get your ideas in so Santa can 

have it ready by Christmas.  

We have already sold 16 of the redesigned PACC jackets.  Do 

not feel left out of the new look.  The jackets are the same the 

professionals wear in those slam events. Look Good and Play 

Good.  

Broom heads and grippers should be changed yearly. 

Ice changes during a game due to a variety of factors: 

- Temperature 

- Humidity 

- Pebble wearing down so ice speeds up 

- Sweeping 

- Maintenance issues  

- Equipment-dirty 

 

 

 

 

mailto:manager@peacearchcurling.com
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            Our Supporters 

Special Thanks to our advertisers in 

the club.  

Try to visit, purchase, and mention 

where you saw their sign! 

  Oceana Parc 

  Henry Drilling/D&B Auger 

KPU University 

Schill Insurance 

Barnes Wheaton GM 

Aspira Pacifica/Peninsula 

IG Wealth Management-Rick Floer 

Weeks Insurance 

Christine and Blaine Makasoff  

Fedewich & Witt Notary 

Trevor Halford -MLA 

Peace Arch News 

MNP 

Kerri Findlay – MP 

Crystal Hearing 

Larry Dyok  

Murray Hyundai- White Rock 

 

      Support these Advertisers 

If you know a company that wants 

exposure let our manager know.  

 

 

 

Support our club fundraisers 

We are actively fundraising for various capital projects: new floor 

and brine lines, new upgraded plant, and dehumidifier.  Please 

support our various fundraising campaigns. 

Building our House - one rock at a time 

Join the rock handle club and create a legacy. Your generous 

donation of $1000 will give you a personalized rock handle for 

yourself, a loved one, or your business to be seen every time a curler 

slides out of the house. 

 Turn your dimes into dollars for PACC 

PACC now has an account with Return-It Express.  Just bag and drop 

your returnable beverage containers in a clear plastic bag - no 

sorting required.  Tip:  only put a maximum of 12 glass bottles in a 

bag to prevent breakage. 

NOTE:  We will be penalized $1 for any garbage in the bag or any 

unaccepted containers (e.g. American drink containers, buttermilk 

or whipping cream containers). 

Take your bags to the express check-in at either of our local  

Return-It depots and print off a PACC label using our phone number 

– 604-531-0244 – to access the account on the tablet. Stick label on 

and scan code.   

Simple.  Every little bit adds up to a successful fundraiser for the 

club. Our goal is $75 000 for a new evaporator. Watch the chart on 

the office window to see our progress. We hope to get a grant to 

cover the rest.  

Reverse Draw 

For $10 a square you have a chance to win the grand prize of 

$1000 to be drawn at Day of Champions. You have 11 other chances 

to win before the final draw.  See the office and get your lucky 

square before they are gone!  

Tax Deductible Donations 

Your donation, big or small, one-time time or monthly, will make a 
difference to building our curling community. Personal or corporate 
tax-deductible donations can be made through the BC Amateur Sport 

Fund. 

 
 
 
 

https://secure.bcamateursportfund.org/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?eventid=343824&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=direct%2fnone
https://secure.bcamateursportfund.org/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?eventid=343824&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=direct%2fnone
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Curl BC News 

December Club of the Month - Peace Arch Curling Club | Curl BC | Our 

House is Your House 

Peace Arch is featured as the “Club of the Month” on the Curl BC 
website - go to the link above.  Special thanks to Martha McArthur 
and John Bogar for their time spent on this article.   

 
Board of Directors 2024 -2025  
 
President            Christine Makasoff 
Vice President   Greg Christofferson – league liaison 
Secretary            Joel MacDonald 
Treasurer            Vacant 
Membership and Marketing Mark Thorvaldson 
Day Ladies’        Mary Holmes  
Facilities             Mark Evans 
Events                 Keith Gracey 
Senators             Stan Turner  

 

Senators and Ladies Bonspiel 

After a hiatus, the Senators and Ladies In-House Bonspiel made a 

successful return the PACC's bonspiel line-up! 

This event is a great chance for our curlers to 'mix and match' with 

other leagues and build our curling community. We were thrilled 

that 14 teams and spares joined in the action. 

Many thanks to the organizing committee of Stan Turner, Dianne  

Berry and Don Moe and our photographer, Leo Le Couteur.    

A Winners were Wayne Runge, Laurie Hearns, Al Fouquette and Fay  

Kunstman 

B Winners included: Rose Taylor, Ed Wlad, Dale Bradford, and Dianne  

Berry.  

Special thanks to Ross Scott and his Optimal Ice crew who provided  

excellent ice. 

Many Thanks to Aspira for their Sponsorship of this Event.   

 

 

 

 

            Lounge Available to Rent 

 
As a Curler of the club, you get a 25% discount 
on rental of the lounge. We have hosted: 
weddings, receptions, celebrations of life, and 

   parties of all sorts.  
 

 

Michelle Bennett from Aspira presents Fay and 

Wayne with their award. 

https://www.curlbc.ca/december-cotm/
https://www.curlbc.ca/december-cotm/
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Pro Shop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New PACC curling jackets, made by Asham, are the same stretch style that the pros wear.  The sizing 

jackets are now in and we are taking orders.  Personalize your jacket with your name/number on the 

back.  As part of their new partnership in the club, Asahi branding on the sleeve helps reduce cost to the 

curlers.   

Note:  We can order curling products for you, and with our club discount, can get you a better price 

than if you order directly online. 

 


